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President: John Gesslein 
Vice President: David Fontanini 

Secretary: Mary Stibbe 
Treasurer: Pat Smith 

NCCC Governor: Claude Mosley 
Activities: Judy Rowley 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Tim Davison 
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December: 12/9 – Walk & Dine Meet 6PM at Brothers 
             PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER!!! 
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President’s Message 
A great time was had by all at our Year End Party. The food was great and there were 
plenty of laughs when it came to the white elephant gifts. I would like to thank Judy 
Rowley for all her hard work in organizing the party arrangements; especially the photo 
board from our web gallery.  

The following awards were given out: 
President's – Dave Fontanini 
Governor's – Mavis Nicolai 
                    Tom & Mary Stibbe 
Sportsmanship – John Gesslein.  

Since this is my last message as president, I would like to say that it has been an honor 
being your president, and I thank the club for the Sportsmanship award.  

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!  
 
John Gesslein 
RCC President – 2005  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of December, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at rcc-boardmembers@rivercitycorvettes.com.  



John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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